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From left: Kathleen Riordan, Board Vice President; Marie Atake; Tariq Khero, Board President; Andrew Redfield, Animal Control
Officer II, West Los Angeles Shelter; Glenn Brown; and Edward Boks, General Manager.

n Animal Officer Andrew
Redfield receives service
award.

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor
Photos by Angel Gomez, Member 
Services Manager

ANIMAL SVCS. — The Board of Animal Services
presented Officer Andrew Redfield, Animal
Control Officer II, an award for his extraordinary
service as an employee. The presentation took
place Jan. 22 at the Board of Animal Services
Commissioner Meeting.

Congratulations, Officer Redfield.

Award for Andrew


